
RESIDENT CURATOR PROGRAM – LAHEY LOST VALLEY   

September 8, 2018 OPEN HOUSE 

OPEN HOUSE SUMMARY 

An open house was held at Lahey Lost Valley on September 8th from noon to 3pm, to provide 

visitors an opportunity to tour the house and its grounds. 

The names of 10 attendees were captured on the sign-in sheet.  Also in attendance were: 

 David Buchta, FCPA, Heritage Conservation Branch Manager 

 Margaret Puglisi, FCPA, Heritage Resource Technician  

 Stephanie Langton, FCPA, Resident Curator Program Manager 

 Bill Godfrey, FCPA, Historic Property Operations Manager  

 Megan Leining, FCPA, Museum Collections Manager 

Items from the Park Authority’s Lahey Collection were on display throughout the house, 

including chalkware, tolework, watercolor paintings, and photographs taken during construction 

of the 1940s brick addition.  

Several adjacent neighbors to the park attended the event and spoke with Resident Curator 

Program staff. Staff encouraged their involvement throughout the process. Overall, neighborhood 

residents indicated support for the curatorship of the property.     

Resident Curator Program staff are preparing the application package for Lahey Lost Valley and 

will notify stakeholders when the application period is opened.  




